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The Planning Advisory Committee held a Public Participation Opportunity on Monday, 
October 1st to consider a Land Use Bylaw Amendment that would permit the keeping 
of chickens within Town limits.  The PAC recommended that Council not amend the 
Land Use Bylaw to allow chickens. The Planning Advisory Committee also had two 
discussion items on the agenda, Amendments to the LUB for Cannabis-related Land 
Uses, and Signage Review.  
 
 
 


